
7th May 2019 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Year 9 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Nottingham Playhouse Drama Workshop - Tuesday 25th June 2019 
 

We are fortunate to have a lead practitioner from Nottingham Playhouse facilitating a drama workshop with pupils 

in year 9. It will be based around improving confidence and communication skills. The workshop visit will 

complement our Drama schemes of work for KS3 and has cross-curricular links with English and Issues. 

We will walk to the Playhouse after eating lunch, ready for the start time of 1pm. Please be aware that pupils will 

miss their normal lessons for the afternoon and it is their responsibility to catch up with any work missed. We will 

return to school for 3.45pm.There is no cost for the pupils. 

If you would like your child to take part in this opportunity, please complete the reply slip below and return to Mrs 

Thornton by Friday 10th May 2019. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Thornton 

Head of English 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________    Form: ___________ 

 

I give consent for my son / daughter to partake in the Nottingham Playhouse Drama Workshop on 

Tuesday 25th June 2019. I acknowledge the need for obedient and responsible behaviour on their part. I 

understand that there is an element of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the 

risks involved.  

 

I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 
 
Signed: _____________________________________                                                     Date: _____________ 
 

 

Please return to Mrs Thornton by Friday 10th May 2019 

 
 


